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MEMORANDUM Contact Information: 
Brooks Rumenik 

TO: District School Superintendents (850) 245-0749 
Brooks.Rumenik@fldoe.org 

FROM: Pam Stewart DPS: 2012-16 

DATE:	 February 10, 2012 

SUBJECT:	 Online 2010-2011 Safe Schools Appropriation Expenditures Survey 
of Activities – Due April 20, 2012 

Each year, the Florida Department of Education collects from Florida school districts, 
fiscal information and a summary of activities supported by the state Safe Schools 
Appropriation. Documentation of proven programs and activities that support a safe 
learning environment is one component in our larger goal of increasing student 
achievement. Therefore, it is imperative that each district completes this web-based 
survey and ensures the accuracy of this data.  Please note that this survey only 
highlights activities funded through the state Safe Schools Appropriation.   

When the survey is completed by each district, the results will be summarized in the 
2010-2011 Safe Schools Appropriation Expenditures Report. 

To access the survey at the Florida Department of Education website, your district 
representative should contact the Office of Safe Schools by phone at (850) 245-0416 
and obtain the district password, as well as additional instructions.  

The Safe Schools Appropriation survey can be found at the following address: 

http://data.fldoe.org/safeschools/ 

The deadline to complete the survey is Friday, April 20, 2012.  After that date, no one 
will be able to enter data or submit the report online. 

PAM STEWART 

CHANCELLOR OF PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

325 W. GAINES STREET • TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0400 • (850) 245-0505 • www.fldoe.org 

http:www.fldoe.org
http://data.fldoe.org/safeschools
mailto:Brooks.Rumenik@fldoe.org
mailto:Brooks.Rumenik@fldoe.org


 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

  
  
 
 
 

			

District School Superintendents 
February 10, 2012 
Page Two 

The Safe Schools Appropriation Expenditure Verification Form, to be signed by the 
superintendent, may be printed upon completion and submission of the online survey.  
Please return only the signed form by e-mail, fax, or mail no later than April 27, 2012.  
Please send to: 

Office of Safe Schools 
Attn: Brooks Rumenik 

325 West Gaines Street, Suite 544 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400 
Brooks.Rumenik@fldoe.org 

Fax: (850) 245-9978 

If you need more information concerning the Safe Schools Appropriation Expenditures 
Survey or have any questions, please contact the Office of Safe Schools. 

PS/br 

cc: 	District Contacts, MIS 
District Contacts, Safe Schools 
District Contacts, Safe and Drug-Free Schools 
District Contacts, Finance Officers 

mailto:Brooks.Rumenik@fldoe.org

